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Board meetings were held on January 8 and February 12, 2024. A full copy of the Board Minutes
can be found on the TVGC website under the Member category or by clicking this link

www.turnervallygolf.com/Member Login

Enter your login information, go to Board Documents and access all relevant reports and minutes.

Board Meeting and Course highlights:

It’s been a relatively quiet winter for the Board and the various Committees. It’s a welcomed break
which allows us to recharge our batteries as we prepare for what we believe will be a busy upcoming
2024 golf season.

Financially we start the year in a sound position. Our 2023 year end financials have been sent to our
Auditor and the 2024 Business Plan was approved by the Board at the February meeting.

Course and Grounds are preparing for our opening. Carts have been thoroughly cleaned, equipment
repaired and new equipment has been purchased. It appears that most of our employees from last
year will be returning to keep the course in optimum condition. The Committee continues to be in
discussions with the land developer which allows for a collaborative relationship between the
developer and TVGC.

Kelly is preparing to get the Royalite Grill operational and staffed for our opening which we hope will
be sooner than later. She is hoping to have most of the food and beverage staff return.

If you’ve been to the simulator over the winter you will see that Cory and Rene are getting the Pro
Shop up and running. New equipment and clothing is arriving daily and will be set up and displayed
for our opening.

Leagues are open with the majority being full already. If you haven’t already done so, please register
for the league of your choice.

Our website continues to be upgraded. Please be patient with us as we work through the kinks.

We will be resurrecting Adopt a Tee Box this season. This is where Members are assigned a tee box
to clean up the broken tees. Not only is this esthetically pleasing it helps the Course and Grounds
crew when cutting and maintaining the tee boxes. We will have the tee boxes assigned by the start of
the season and will communicate at a later date.

http://www.turnervallygolf.com/Member


Did you know? The TVGC will be 100 years old in just 6 short years! How would you like to
celebrate this achievement? Start giving this some thought. A committee will be formed closer to the
time to look for your input.

It’s time to get those clubs cleaned up for an anticipated early opening. Stay tuned.

A Message from the President, Tracy Bertsch

This section will remain blank until the start of the 2024 season.

A Message from the General Manager, J.D. Scheller

This section will remain blank until the start of the 2024 season.

A Message from the Pro Shop/Food & Beverage/Course & Grounds on a rotating basis during
the season.

This section will remain blank until the start of the 2024 season.
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